' University Laboratory of Physiology
- Oxford

May 31, 1961

Dr. Alberto Hurtado
Instituto de Biologia Andina
Apartado 1116

Lima, Peru

Dear Dr. Hurtado,

J. S. Haldane Centensry 1961

in replying to your letter of April 22,
The various fo S commected wi fer of the money have
taken rather lbnger than we expected, but by thHe time you get this letter

vou should hav al;*%&dy_-veee 0. We would be glad if -
knpw if you do not hear he bank in Lima within

you would let
the next few d he money has been transferre%

but it is not

I am sorry for the delaj

1y,




